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clerk@twinrivers.org.uk 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Re: The Goole Fields Windfarm Tree Planting Fund 
 
I write to update your Parish Council about the Goole Fields Windfarm Tree Planting Fund, and 
to take the opportunity to remind that you that should your Parish Council be interested in 
developing an application under this fund, that the deadline for submissions this year is at the 
end of July 
 
There were no projects submitted within a 5-km radius of the windfarm development last year 
and as such there will be £3,173 remaining in this fund for the fifth round of the grant 
programme which is now open.   
 
We continue to welcome applications from both private and public organisations, including 
Town and Parish Councils, who wish to take advantage of the funding available.  I therefore take 
this opportunity to inform you that the deadline for the submission of applications of grants this 
year is 31st July 2020.  I enclose a copy of the grant programme Guidance Note for your interest. 
 
If it is your intention to apply for a grant under this programme, you can register online at 
https://eastridingofyorkshirecouncil.flexigrant.com/default.aspx, from where you will be able 
to find the relevant grant programme and all of the instructions and additional information you 
need to submit an application.  Should you require any further information or help regarding the 
details that you need to submit as part of your application, or the fund in general, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. I will continue to update your Council on the progress of this grant 
programme in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Stephen Robinson 
Strategic Landscape Officer 
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